
Dear Parent / Carer, 

I hope that you have all had an enjoyable half term break.  

Many thanks to the PTA for funding the marvellous new playground storage and seating and to Mr Harris for 

his skilled, hard work in building the items. The children have already enjoyed making use of them. 

This week the children in KS2 benefited from a talk by a police officer on the subject of internet safety. 

They are now confident in how to keep themselves safe. The date for the postponed parents’ discussion event 

on internet safety will be announced soon. 

Sports day is planned for Monday 18th June at 9.15am for all children from nursery to year 6. (Nursery 

children will only be involved for a limited time). If it is raining or the field is too wet, we will use the reserve 

dates of Tuesday 19th and then Thursday 21st. A text will be sent out before 8am on Monday 18th if it is to 

go ahead that day. Please can all children have their PE kits in school every day to enable practices to take 

place when the weather is suitable. 

The warm weather will hopefully return soon! A reminder that if sunshine is forecast, please put sun cream 

on your child before they come to school and provide your child with a named bottle of sun cream. The 

younger children will be assisted in reapplying the sun cream as needed. Please also ensure that all jumpers 

and cardigans are named so that they can be returned to the correct child at the end of the day. We have 

water coolers in each classroom and provide disposable paper cups, however children may bring in their own 

named water bottle which can be filled from the water coolers.  

As you will be aware, the A59 is currently closed and there is consequently increased traffic in the 

surrounding area. Please be mindful of this when parking in the vicinity of the school and make every effort 

not to block the roads. A reminder that the drop off zone outside the blue barn is for use by parents of 

children in years 3 4 5 and 6 who then walk down the path into school themselves, allowing the parent to 

vacate the space quickly.  

Yours faithfully,  Mrs E Nayler 
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Term dates for the school years 2017—2018 and 2018—2019 are on the Askwith Primary School website 

CLUBS THIS HALF TERM: Breakfast club, Cedar club and Thursday sports club continue as usual, please pay on Parent Pay 

ATHLETICS CLUB—Wednesday lunch time with Miss Smith, years 3 4 5 & 6, teacher led - no charge 

BASKETBALL CLUB—Wednesday after school, years R to 6 until 4.30pm, please pay on Parent Pay 

TERM DATES— 

School closes  Friday 20th July at 2pm  Training day  Monday 3rd Sept School re-opens  Tuesday 4th Sept 


